
Our local wildlife are a part of the entire ecosystem here and we should respect them and not kill 

them in support of ranchers.  I support creation of non-lethal exclusion service and better 

education about how to co-exist with wildlife.  Please vote again renewal of the current contract.  

Thank you.  Barbara Barkovich, full-time resident of Mendocino County. 


